B, Solihull

& Safeguarding
Chuldren Partnership
Learning from Child Safeguarding
Practice Reviews in Solihull
Monday 22 May 2023

9.30-12.30
Webinar on Teams

to raise awareness of headline learning from recent child
safeguarding practice reviews and show what has been
done in response to the recommendations

s+ Recognise what the local recommendations were from
the national review

+ Hear the key learning from a local child safeguarding
practice review

+ Understand what has been done in response to the
reviews and be able to access a range of learning
resources

If you have any queries please contact

sscptrain@solihull.gov.uk


https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/learning-from-child-safeguarding-practice-reviews-in-solihull-registration-570538605327

